
Thank you Sabeela. I agree with the decision of investigation committee. I would also suggest that the 
warning letter be part of his file for 6 months rather than 3 months. Thanks 
 
With Kind Regards 

Temesgen A Demeke 
Team Leader Balochistan 

Polio Eradication initiative - WHO Pakistan 
Serena Bazaar, Quetta 

Email: demeke@who.int 
Phone: +923003400530 

 
 
 
 
From: Sabeela Pasha <sabeela@ctc.org.pk>  
Sent: Thursday, December 3, 2020 8:04 PM 
To: DEMEKE, Temesgen Atsedu <demeket@who.int> 
Cc: 'Naila Nizam' <naila@ctc.org.pk>; BUGTI, Muhammad Anwar <bugtim@who.int>; KASI, Arbab 
Niamat Ullah <kasia@who.int> 
Subject: [EXT] Inquiry Report - Mr Qasim 
 

Dear Sir, 
 
Please find in the attached file the investigation report of UCPO Mr. Qasim with 
evidences . 
 
For your kind review and kind remarks are requested to proceed for further action. 
 

In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, Please let us know. 
 
Thanks and Regards 
Sabeela Pasha 
Regional coordinator(Balochistan) 
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